
 

 

 

Principal Message for May 5, 2023 
 
Greetings Carroll Families, 
 
Thank you to the PTA and all the families that contributed to Teacher Appreciation 
Week! The staff certainly enjoyed it all. Your ongoing support is greatly appreciated. 
 
Please spread the word—There will be an OPEN HOUSE for Rising 6th grade families on 
Tuesday, May 16th at 5:00 pm.  
 
EOG/EOCs will be given on May 31st, June 1st, and June 2nd. Please try to have your 
child at school on time on these days so that we may begin testing promptly. If they 
come to school late on these days, they may be held in a separate area to not interrupt 
the testing environment. 
 
Carroll Athletic Information can be found here.  
Upcoming Events: 
May 8th Carroll at PINE Hollow Softball  
May 10th Carroll vs West Millbrook Track (HOME) 
May 11th Carroll vs West Millbrook at Millbrook HS  
May 11th Carroll vs. West Millbrook Softball (HOME) 

The May PTA Newsletter can be found at https://www.smore.com/bs7ha 

8th Grade Families: 
The 8th Grade Move-Up Celebration will be Wednesday, June 7th from 9-11am.  
The 8th Grade “Informal” Dance will be Thursday, June 8th from 5-7pm.  
_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Carroll Magnet Middle School Week at a Glance (WAG) can be accessed here.  
 

If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

Yours,   

 

CARROLL MAGNET MIDDLE SCHOOL 
 

https://wakecountyathleticzone.com/carroll/
https://www.smore.com/bs7ha
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1IIepOvnfIENC4yWV2ah4wKBuJ3UCPBhc_VpmESEE-As/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:tzarzecki@wcpss.net


 

 

 

 
 

Tina Zarzecki 
Work Hard. Be Kind. 

 

 


